
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Our value this term is RESPECT 

Treat others as you want to be treated. 
[Luke 6:31] 
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October 2022 

 2020     ‘Bringing faith and education together’ 
                                      ‘Letting our light shine’ (Matthew 5:16) 
 
 

 

Respect     Courage     Kindness     Forgiveness     Hope     Honesty 
  

 
It is only right that our very youngest class have a 
takeover on the newsletter this week! What a wonderful 
start Oak Class have had to our school – 
They came in through the school gates on Monday, 
zoomed into their classroom down a slide adorned with 
balloons and haven’t looked back since! 
It’s been wonderful watching them explore, make new 
friends and show such confidence. 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

You can find out about what’s going on at St George’s in a variety of ways: 
Visit the school website: www.st-georges-wrotham.kent.sch.uk/ 

Follow us on twitter: @StGeorgesKent and Instagram: stgeorgesceprimary_wrotham 
Keep up to date with newsletters on our website and keep an eye on the class pages 

                                                               

Another class who have been so excited are our eldest 
class – Sycamore Class. They have been patiently waiting 
for their ‘buddies’ to start and they have been fantastic at 
helping them with lunchtimes and getting to know them. 
You can already see wonderful friendships growing! 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

In another news - around school we’ve experienced a lot of firsts. Hazel Class (Yr5) led our 
first Church worship of the year and collected their Bibles - kindly donated by members of 
the local community - first PE lessons, science lessons, geography lessons were enjoyed 
and we’ve also seen swimming and forest schools back in our curriculum. 
Next week clubs start – and with Oak class doing full days we start next week in full mode! 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.st-georges-wrotham.kent.sch.uk/


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dojo Points Winning House for the year so far: 
 

St. David 
 
 

Times Tables Rockstars this week: 
 
 
Cedar (Year 3): Roxana 
 
Willow (Year 4): Ronnie 
 
Hazel (Year 5): Erin 
 
Sycamore (Year 6): Oskar 

Attendance is important and our 
aim is to achieve 96%. Last year 

we fell a bit short at 94.2% so this 
is a core focus to give our children 

the best life chances. 
 

For unexpected absence eg 
illness, please call and speak to 

the school office before 9.30am so 
absence can be recorded 

accurately. 
 

If they have an appointment 
during the school day you MUST 

provide evidence of an 
appointment. 

 
Any other absence must be 

requested using our absence 
request form. This can be found 

through this link 
https://forms.gle/pNpVhYtUs8XE

ZPVR9 
 

Attendance this year so far: 
 

Oak (Year R): n/a 
 

Beech (Year 1): 99.0% 
 

Maple (Year 2): 96.3% 
 

Cedar (Year 3): 97.2% 
 

Willow (Year 4): 96.2% 
 

Hazel (Year 5): 98.3% 
 

Sycamore (Year 6): 98.6% 
 

Whole school:  ***% 
 

Congratulations to: 
BEECH CLASS 

 
You are the highest attenders this week! 

 

BRINGING FAITH & EDUCATION 
TOGETHER 

by 
‘Letting Your Light Shine’ (Matthew 5:16) 

                                        
This corner on our newsletter highlights people 

connected to our school who fulfill our school 
vision, this week that honour goes to… 

 
                            Congratulations to  

              Oak & Sycamore Classes               
                                     for their 

                                         Buddy Friendships! 
 

 
Well done to each of you! 

 
 

https://forms.gle/pNpVhYtUs8XEZPVR9
https://forms.gle/pNpVhYtUs8XEZPVR9


Bringing faith and education together 
“Letting our light shine” (Matthew 5:16) 
 
                    Our week in pictures… 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
  

Bringing faith and education 
together 


